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McGill University 
Montreal, Que.

November 17th, 1930

Dear Sir Arthur,

Some friends of Dr. J.A. Nicholson would 
like to give a dinner for him on Wednesday the 3rd 
of December. The dinner will be at the University 
Club and will commence at 7.45 p.m. The approximate 
cost per head will be $3.00.

If you would like to join in this will you 
please let me know, addressing the letter c/o the 
Registrar’s Office, McGill University.

Yours sincerely,

yd- d'kisus*

P.S. Would you care to contribute to a modest gift 
to be given to Dr. Nicholson at the dinner? 
Maximum subscription §2.00.


